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RE: Efficiency Manitoba 2020/23 Plan - Daymark Extension Request 
December-09-19 9:52:53 AM

Your request for an extension to Dec 10th at 12:00, is approved.
Regards, Darren Christle

Dr. Darren Christle PhD, CCLP, P. Log., MCIT
Secretary / Executive Director,
Manitoba Public Utilities Board
400-330 Portage Ave
Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 0C4

Subject: Efficiency Manitoba 2020/23 Plan - Daymark Extension Request
Importance: High

Dear Mr. Christle,

As you know our office represents Daymark in this matter.  Please accept this email as our Motion for an extension to file Daymark's report by noon CST on Tuesday December 10, 2019.

Our client has advised us that it only received a number of important work papers this week, in particular relating to Codes and Standards, when it had been expecting them prior to the filing of IR's.  Our 
client has received great assistance from Efficiency Manitoba during the term of this project, and is thankful for Efficiency Manitoba's efforts, but unfortunately this has slowed down Daymark's work to 
some extent. 

The current deadline for the report is December 9, 2019. An extension to noon CST on December 10th would be have a significant impact on this project and the final product.

We hereby request that the PUB grant the above noted extension request.  Thank you for your consideration. 

Yours truly, 

William Gardner 

https://www.tmlawyers.com/



